
The Pleasantree
April 4, 2024

​CLICK HERE TO CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE

APRIL 4
PH Community Center

Social Gathering 12:15
Meeting Starts: 12:30

JEFF CHURCH
​ My Down Syndrome World

LAST WEEK'S MEETING
Prez Michael presided over

another well attended meeting
Our member and travel agent

extraordinaire Jeremy Carlson gave
us a presentation on our Sept 25-



October 2, 2025 Amawaterways river
crusie on the Rhone River through
Provence France (See video below)

Jeremy went over the planned
itnerary which includes optional add

on three day extensions in Paris
before the Cruise and Barcelona

after the cruise.
For More details and info please

click here.

MEMBER NEWS



DICK MARVIN
is currently at home as he continues to

receive treatment for bladder cancer
and kidney failure. Despite his health

challenges, he welcomes calls and
visits from friends and loved ones

during this time.
 

SHARI MAXWELL
was experiencing chest pains last

week, but after a trip to the Kaiser ER
via Hubby Mike, she is doing fine and

no heart attack was detected.

Welcome to our Newest
Inducted Members

Drake Mather
From Antioch is now the Director of



Membership at the Contra Costa Country
Club. He is a direct relative of Joe

Dmiaggio

Margaret Caddel
Retired from the mortgage business after

40 years whe has two sons who are combat
veterans

Happy April
Birthdays

JIM NUNES
April 1

TOM MCHALE
April 3

SUE
NOACKApril 4

RICK FLIER
April 7

AMY WASSER
April 16

FAYE DONAGHU
March 29



KEN JACOBSON April 27 BOB BERGGREN April 30

Happy Dollars &
Times

STEVE LACK
Contributed 100 Paul

Harris Fellowship (PHF)
points to John Burgh as
a token of appreciation

for organizing the group
outing to Russian River
Brewery to sample Pliny

the Younger.

MIKE KASIN
Donated $100 to his PHF
for attending the Europe
Breakfast event at DVC.

He also earned the Dumb
Stunt Award for returning

from the Giants vs A's
baseball game and

getting back to his car
after the parking garage

had closed.

RICK FLIER
Donated $HD to the club
for the joy of baby sitting
his grandkids in Oregon.
Unfortunately, his flight

to Eugene was delayed 90
minutes

.



MIKE MAXWELL
Contributed $100 to his

PHF in celebration of his
son Danny being home
for the first time in 18

months and for a family
weekend.

CARA LEYVA
Donated $100 to her PHF
for a wonderful trip with
her mom to the Maldives

and for her Grocery
Outlet store breaking a

sales record.

MARK HINDS
Donated $HD for being

able to buy Scarlett's last
boxes of Girl Scout

Cookies.
.





It's the time of your life

Please report any community
March service hours to Richard



Means who collects and reports it
to Rotary. Volunteer time is
monetize at $35.56 in 2024.

2024 Irish
Merriment

In Kind
Sponsor

Rotary International President  Gordon R. McInally

District 5160 Governor Claire Roberts

District 5160 DV8 Assistant Governor Cathy Durfee

Rotary Club of Pleasant Hill Board of Directors 2023-24

President Michael Moore President-Elect Diane McRice
Past President: Angela Kalinowski ​

President Elect Nominee Jocelyn Reite
Club Treasurer: Kim Grossberg

PHR Foundation Chair Ken Jacobsen TRF Chair: Jim Bonato

Secretary - Richard Means



SGT at Arms: Lou Rossi ​
Membership Co-Chairs - Allen Vinson & Mike Maxwell

International Service: Susan Wood
Community Service: Jocelyn Reite

Environmental Service: Bonnie Hazarabedian
Youth Service & Interact: Matt Rinn

Public Image: Faye Donaghu
Vocational Service: Jeff Clark

Social: Mike Maxwell
Strategic Plan: Dick Marvin

Newsletter: Steve Lack
Historian: Jim Nunes
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